
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

ROAD CLOSURE 

FRIDAY, 7th DECEMBER 2018 AND 

SATURDAY, 8th DECEMBER 2018 

 

We have been notified by the DBKL of the closure of 

roads leading to the Club in Dataran from Friday late 

afternoon to Saturday evening. 

Kiara will be operating as normal on these dates.  

 

Thank you. 

THE MANAGEMENT 

04/12/2018 


